THANK YOU

Dear Rotary Club of Boise,

Thank you for your support of One Stone and our Project Good program: Tinker Camp! Tinker
Camp is a three day summer camp for 3rd and 4th grade students in the greater Boise area.
Campers are paired with a high school buddy for three days of STEM adventures. Tinker Camp
is completely free to participating families, ensuring every student has access to high quality
learning experiences that help prevent the “summer slide.” Engaging experiences from past
Tinker Camps including excursions to the T. C. Bird Planetarium, Boise WaterShed, the
ReUseum, and Discovery Center. These adventures make a huge impact on young campers,
but the most transformational moments happen between high school students and young
buddies- sharing excitement for learning.

Tinker Camp is planned by a student team with facilitation help and coaching from One Stone
staff and volunteers. The Tinker Camp planning team will begin meeting in March to get ready
for a July camp implementation. No Rotary Club funds have been spent thus far. We are looking
forward to our in-person meeting with the Rotary Club of Boise on June 18th.

We are so grateful to have community partners like you that believe in our mission to make
students better leaders and the world a better place. Thank you for your continued support of
One Stone and belief in the power of students.

Sincerely,
Team One Stone
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Megan Kittridge

Design Thinking Coach/Game Maker
One Stone, Inc

OneStone.org
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